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3 January 1996

Mr R McNulty
President

Shorts Brothers plc
PO Box 421
Airport Road
Belfast BT3 9DZ

Dear Roy

I do hope you had an enjoyable Christmas. I have been meaning to drop you a note to
thank you for organising, and inviting me to participate in, the visit to Northern Ireland
of Adam Kahane in December. I found our meeting most constructive and hope that
positive results may arise from it. NIGC are to be congratulated for your efforts at
seeking constructive and innovative approaches to the challenges which lie ahead.

Kind regards and best wishes

Yours sincerely

DrJ T Alderdice
PARTY LEADER



